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Monday-  Tickets for play go on sale!
Tuesday-  P1 -4 & P5 -7 PE 
Wednesday-  Music lessons- need tin whistle
              School closes for all at 3:15pm
Thursday: School closed
Friday- School closed
We are very excited to announce that tickets are now on sale in school for ‘ It Runs in the Family’- a hilarious comedy by the Clanabogan Drama Circle. The group have very kindly offered to perform free of charge for us and so this provides us with a fantastic opportunity to raise funds for developing outdoor play in the school.   We would like to thank Damian and Jacinta Mc Girr who have organised this. We ask that everyone really gets behind this- bringing friends, family and neighbours and helping to make this a real success! Tickets are only  5 & are available from the school. Please encourage others to attend.
Thanks to everyone who contributed towards our outdoor gardening project. The tyres are almost ready and we are looking forward to planting in these. It has been great to give the children ownership of their school grounds and a pride in how it looks.  
Thanks to everyone who helped to make our St Patrick’s celebrations such a success. The children were dazzlingly green and had great fun at the disco. Congratulations to Megan O’ Driscoll on her beautiful dancing on the night. 
Last chance to purchase tickets for the Easter Draw! The draw will take place on Wednesday in school- Mrs Keown has her eye on the fluffy chick! 
Our Shared Education project for our Foundation Stage pupils will start in April. Please ensure that the consent and medical forms are returned to school before Easter. Further information on the KS2 programme will be given after Easter.
We are very excited to announce that we will be launching a ‘Community Baby and Toddler Group’ based in the school after Easter. This will be open to all babies, right up to pre-schoolers and will have monthly support from Sure Start. We plan to host it twice monthly initially (the first and third Wednesday)  and we aim for it to be completely cross-community. The dates for April are Wednesday 6th and Wednesday 20th at 9:20 – 10:45am. We hope that this will suit with school drop offs. Can I ask that you please start spreading the word? 

Just a reminder that the sacrament of Reconciliation is in St. Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown this evening at 6:30pm. 

We are (hopefully) coming to the time of year where the children are taking off their jumpers during the day. Can I ask that you please check that all jumpers are clearly labelled, as sometimes this can fade over time? 

Thanks to all who came to our PTFA meeting last Monday. The date of the Summer Fair is Saturday 11th June. It is shaping up to be an amazing day so put the date in your diary!
***IMPORTANT DATES***

First Holy Communion will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown on Saturday 7th May at 11:00am.

Confirmation will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough on Saturday 21st May at 3:00pm.
We hope to finalise a date for First Confession this week and we will be in touch with parents about this. 
On behalf of all of the staff at St. Mary’s, we hope you have a wonderful Easter break and here’[s hoping for continuing Spring sunshine to enjoy it!
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

